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Dear Pastor Jim Johnson and Heartbeat Intl. Missions, 

Greetings in Christ wonderful name! 

God is so amazing in all HIS WAYS AND guidance in our mission works. Below are the pictures  of 
several activities this month of August. 

 

Three souls baptized and awarded a baptismal certificate on the following Sunday.God is so good. 

Children ministry and feeding program. Alot of children came  to Christ as their Saviour and Lord.
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Limited amount of money we used for the pastoral/mission house construction,rough finished 
for the 2nd floor.4 thousand dollars spent and we are praying 10 thousand dollars more to finish. 

 

We constructed the toilet stairs and the stairs going upward to the worship hall.not yet finishing. 

 

THE FRONT VIEW AND THE SIDE FRONT VIEW OF THE WORSHIP HALL IN PREPARATION OF OUR 
4TH MISSION ANNIVERSARY ON SEPTEMBER 28,2014.GOD IS SO GOOD. 

\ 

UKELELE MINISTRY.WE HAVE LESS THAN 10 STUDENTS BUT WE ONLY HAVE 3 
UKELELE.PRAYING TO HAVE 7 MORE UKELELE .  ALL THESE JUNIORS GOT BAPTIZED 
ALREADY.PLEASE PRAY MORE JUNIORS TO BE BAPTIZED AND SOME OF THEM COMMITTED TO 
STUDY AND LEARN UKELELE.ME AND MY DAUGHTER TEACHING THEM. 

 

LASTLY thank you for the continued support and prayer for our missions and ministries. We pray 
that the Lord will provide all our different projects especially the Pastoral house needs. God 
bless and to God be all the Glory. 

IN HIS MINISTRY, 

BRO. FREDELITO FARINAS AND FAMILY 


